
Finance Committee Workshop 

May 14, 2024 

 

In attendance: Bob Allen, Chair; Andrew Harrison, Treasurer; Steve Lee, President (Zoom); 

Stacie Larson, Director 

 

The meeting began at 12:05. Ms. Larson presented the proposed budget and explanations for its 

creation. Board members asked questions about trends in the Library and the basis for the 

proposed budget. 

 

The proposed budget will be presented to the Board of Trustees at the May 15, 2024, meeting for 

action. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 1:25. 


